
Monday, 9.19.11 

 

Dear Teachers, Staff, Students, Principals, Custodians, and Administration-- 
 

Hello all, see below for sustainability updates this week. Best, 

 

Kristen 

 

• Tip of the Week: Put your computer to sleep when not in use, and turn it off when you go home. 

Why? Because this action saves energy. Turning it off saves even MORE energy than putting it to 

sleep. 

 

• CPSD Sustainability Website: Click the link to stay in the loop on the Cambridge Green Schools 

Initiative. http://www3.cpsd.us/sustainability/Sustainability 

 

• Walk / Ride Days (Green Streets Initiative): Next Walk/Ride Days is Friday, September 30th. 

Bike, walk, or use public transportation. http://www.gogreenstreets.org/ 

 

• SingleStream Recycling: Place ALL recyclables (paper, cans, bottles, etc.) together in the blue 

bins. No need to separate items! Cambridge is single-stream recycling. For a full list, see 

attached PDF. 

 

• Paper Waste Reduction: Would you like to opt out of receiving junk mail at school or home? To 

get started, go to http://cambridge.catalogchoice.org 

 

Thank You. 

Kristen von Hoffmann 

Sustainability Manager 
Cambridge Public School District 

work: (617) 349-6856 
mobile: (617) 599-7264 

 

 

*Please think before printing. Save as a computer file instead, reduce margins & font, or print double-sided by going to print>properties or 

preferences>duplex>on. Thanks for making a difference. 

http://www.gogreenstreets.org/

